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On Saturday, January 17, 2009, the Community-Based Long Range Facilities Phase 3 Task 
Force held its seventh meeting from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  The agenda for the meeting 
is attached.   Twenty-one community members and SAISD staff who are serving as 
resource members on the Task Force were in attendance.  
 
The committee members reviewed the Guiding Principles that Affect High School 
Boundaries they developed for their work with the high schools and made the decision 
that all of the guiding principles were applicable for their work with middle school 
boundaries.  A recommendation was made to  delete the numbering system and 
consider all of the principles with the same importance.  The group agreed to the 
recommendation. 
 
The committee was divided into two groups based on the work they did on the high 
school boundary areas.  A sample of middle school boundaries was shared with each 
group based on the high school boundary areas they developed.  Each group worked to 
develop a proposal and discussed pros and cons to their proposal that will be shared 
with the large group at the next meeting. 
 
Carr Hornbuckle, Pfluger and Associates, presented information regarding the cost of 
renovating six high schools in comparison to renovating five high schools.  The 
committee members asked for information about operating costs for high schools and 
the cost of renovating eight high schools.  That information will be shared at the next 
meeting. 
 
The next meeting of the Task Force is scheduled for Saturday, January 24, 2009, 9:00 
a.m. – 2:00 p.m.at Travis Early College High School.   A light breakfast will be served at 
8:30 a.m. 
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